Howard, Jeff (DEEP)

From: Gary Bent <gdbent@earthlink.net>

Sent: Saturday, August 29, 2015 10:32 PM

To: DEEP ClimateChange

Subject: comment 2 on leadership meeting on August 28

| attended the meeting online. When members of the group were speaking there was nothing to identify
who was speaking. The online computer setup would only say “Talking: [something about financial
investment----]. It never identified anybody. | suggest for those of use online that every time a speaker
changes, that person identifies herself or himself. Other than that there was a lot of useful information
presented.

Sincerely,
Gary Bent



